
We hope you all have a fantastic Christmas and look forward to lots more 
exciting Netball Opportunities in 2016! 

Look out for Walking Netball, Back to Netball, Coaching Workshops, New 
Rules Forums and more! 

 
Enjoy the Festive Break. 

 
Please note that  the regional office will be closed from Christmas Eve through to 

the 4th January 
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